
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 8th September 2023 
Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the week 
was achieved by… 
 
Dosbarth Shakespeare 99% & 

Thomas 98.8% 
 

Fantastic!! 
Bendigedig!! 

 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary absence. 

 

 
    

Week ahead 

13th September 
· Welcome Meetings 

 

A New School Year! 
 

Welcome back to all of Fairfield’s community from what I hope was 
an enjoyable summer holiday. It has been a joy to see the children 

return with great enthusiasm and settle so well into their new 
classes. Welcome also to our new children and families! 

 
A reminder that Dryden Road is a school street, with cars not 

allowed at the beginning and end of the school day. 
 

We look forward to another year of achievements, and working 
together to support your children in enjoying all they do. 

Diolch! 
 

Welcome Meetings 
We invite parents into school on Wednesday 13th September 
from 3.45pm, to meet their children’s class teacher and learn 
about the classroom and the learning taking place. 
Over the year, teachers will use Hwb and Google Classroom 
for learning in school and at home, as well as to communicate 
events and information with parents. Therefore, it is 
important you regularly login with your child to view the 
content, along with you giving your child permission to access 
this learning platform, on the ‘Evolve Data Form’. These have 
been sent out this week and must be returned immediately 
when all information on the form is checked and completed. 

Attendance 
The local authority is supporting schools in improving 
attendance, with Fairfield’s target for the year set at 94%. 
Last year overall attendance was 91%. Whilst we are aware of 
individual situations and clusters of illness, there have been 
increased absence from holidays and appointments during the 
school day. We ask your support in ensuring all children are 
punctual and attend every day, unless unable to through 
sickness or exceptional circumstances. Please arrange events 
and appointments outside of school hours where possible.  
We are also sharing the LA poster regarding attendance. 
 


